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My name can be published with my feedback

Submission
Is there anything else you'd like to tell us about this LTP?
I know the Long-term Plan isn’t consulting on this, but I’d like to get it on the radar for Kāpiti Coast District 
Council.

Please consider banning all vehicles from the north end of the district, on the border with Horowhenua 
District Council (at Waikawa Beach).

We have a problem at Waikawa Beach with vehicles arriving from beyond Waikawa Beach and often 
creating havoc. It includes two-wheeled motorbikes, which I know are not actually allowed on Kāpiti 
beaches.

It would be useful to create a gap between Waikawa Beach and points south.

It’s approximately 4 Km from the legal entry point near 8 Marine Parade to the (unmarked) border with 
Horowhenua, or 3.5 Km to the Waiorongomai Stream (dry in summer).

If vehicles were only allowed to drive a maximum of 3 Km north from the entry point near 8 Marine Parade 
that might help reduce the amount of traffic coming north.
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